
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF PUSLINCH 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN MEETING  

Proposed Changes on Cannabis - Retail Stores

You are invited to attend a Public Open Meeting on December 17, 2018, as the Township of 
Puslinch is seeking your input and comments on Cannabis – Retail Stores as outlined in 
Report ADM- 2018-042. 

Your attendance and comments at this meeting are welcome as it is your opportunity to learn 
more about the proposed changes and express any opinions that you may have.  

If you are interested in speaking at the meeting, you are encouraged to contact Nina Lecic, 
Deputy Clerk, in order to be placed on the list of speakers.

Date:  

Time:  
Place:  

Monday December 17, 2018  
7:00 p.m.  
Puslinch Community Centre, 23 Brock Road South, Puslinch Ontario, N0B 2J0 

Additional Information: 

For further information or to obtain a copy of REPORT ADM-2018-042 Cannabis - Retail, 
please visit the Township’s website at www.puslinch.ca or contact the Township at 
(519)-763-1226 ext. 207.  




